
 

  
Bus:  1-855-744-6328, Option 4 Kamloops Health Unit 

Email:  hbe@interiorhealth.ca  519 Columbia Street 

Web:  interiorhealth.ca Kamloops, BC V2C2T8 

 

 

May 30, 2018 

 

Marianne Mertens 

Columbia Shuswap Regional District 

PO Box 978 

555 Harbourfront Drive NE 

Salmon Arm, BC  V1E 4P1 

mailto:mmertens@csrd.bc.ca 

 

Dear Marianne Mertens: 

 

RE:   File #:  BL650-13 

 Our interests are unaffected 

 

The IH Healthy Built Environment (HBE) Team has received the above captioned referral from 

your agency.  Typically we provide comments regarding potential health impacts of a proposal.  

More information about our program can be found at Healthy Built Environment.  

 

An initial review has been completed and no health impacts associated with this proposal have 

been identified.  As such, our interests are unaffected by this proposal. 

 

However, should you have further concerns, please return the referral to 

hbe@interiorhealth.ca with a note explaining your new request, or you are welcome to contact 

me directly at 1-855-744-6328 then choose HBE option. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Mike Adams, CPHI(C) 

Team Leader, Healthy Communities 

Interior Health Authority 

mailto:hbe@interiorhealth.ca
mailto:mmertens@csrd.bc.ca
https://www.interiorhealth.ca/YourEnvironment/HBE/Pages/default.aspx
mailto:hbe@interiorhealth.ca


 
                          

COLUMBIA SHUSWAP REGIONAL DISTRICT 
P.0. Box 978  SALMON ARM, BC  V1E 4P1 

Telephone:  1-250-832-8194         Fax:  1-250-832-1083 
 

FILE NO. 
 
 

DATE RECEIVED: 
 

OPERATIONS MANAGEMENT 
                                            

Comments:   

Terry Langlois 
Team Leader Utilities 

 

Derek Sutherland 
Team Leader 
Protective Service 

 

Sean Coubrough 
Fire Services Coordinator 

 

 
Ben Van Nostrand 
Team Leader 
Environmental Health 
 

 

Ryan Nitchie 
Team Leader 
Community Services 
 

 

Darcy Mooney 
Manager 
Operations Management 
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